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From:
Sent: vendredi 8 mai 2020 10:21
To: '
Cc: EICHHORN Nele (
Subject: RE: Update - New date - Very Urgent New date proposed - Meeting with CEOs of 

Steel industry

Dear  
Due to some changes, I would like to ask you if possible to start the video call on Monday 
8/06 at 11am? 
Many thanks for your flexibility, we can also explore other slots if necessary. 
With kind regards, 
Gosia 
 

From: @eurofer.be>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 6:33 PM 
To:  (CAB-VESTAGER) <  

>; EICHHORN Nele (CAB-
VESTAGER)  
Subject: Re: Update - New date - Very Urgent New date proposed - Meeting with CEOs of Steel industry 
 

Dear , 

Of course, I will send you tomorrow morning the zoom meeting invitation with the details.  

In the coming days, I will also send you the list of participants as well as the agenda of the meeting. 

Kind regards and many thanks for your swift reply. 

Stay safe!!!! 
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Le 05-05-20 à 17:54,  écrit : 

Dear  

  
Following our telephone conversation today and as agreed in regard of 
the situation, it is going to be a web meeting instead of face-to face 
meeting, a Zoom conference is fine, in order to set up the meeting may 
I  kindly ask you  to send us the dial number and the ID conference. 
Take care and best regards, 

 

  
 

  

 
European Commission 
Cabinet of Executive Vice President Margrethe Vestager 

 

 

  
  

From:  (CAB-VESTAGER) 
>  

Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2020 2:06 PM 
To: @eurofer.be 
Cc: (CAB-VESTAGER) 

 
; EICHHORN Nele (CAB-VESTAGER) 

> 
Subject: FW: New date - Very Urgent New date proposed - Meeting with 
CEOs of Steel industry 
Importance: High 
  
Dear , 
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Due to the recent developments regarding the spread of 
the COVID-19, and in light of our institutional 
recommendation, we have been requested to cancelled all 
meetings with external visitors to a future date. 
Consequently the meeting planned at 10:00 on Monday 30 
March 2020, is postponed to Monday 8 June 2020 at 10:00. 
As you informed me over the phone the new date proposed 
in principle works for you.  
  
I apologise for the inconvenience.  
  
Thank you for your kind understanding.  
  
  

  

 
European Commission 
Cabinet of Executive Vice President Margrethe Vestager 

  
  

From:  (CAB-VESTAGER) 
  

Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2020 4:17 PM 
To: eurofer.be 
Cc:

 EICHHORN Nele 
(CAB-VESTAGER) <N > 
Subject: New date - Very Urgent New date proposed - Meeting with 
CEOs of Steel industry 
Importance: High 
  
Dear   
  
Thank you for your e-mail and understanding.  As 
agreed over the phone, I can confirmed that we 
postponed the meeting to Monday 30 March 2020 at 
10:00. 
  
I understand that the e-pass will follow very soon. 
  
Once again sorry for the inconvenience. 
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Kind regards 

  
 

Assistant  
  

 
European Commission 
Cabinet of Executive Vice President Margrethe Vestager 

 
 

 
 

  

 

We have well noted the cancellation of the meeting 
with the Executive Vice-President on 18 February at 
10h00 and the proposal for a new date. 

As soon as the new date will be fixed, we will confirm 
the meeting. 

Please find below for your information the list of CEOs 
who were intended to attend the meeting with 
executive Vice-President initially scheduled next week: 

 , President of EUROFER 
and  

 ,  EUROFER 
and Chairman of the  

 
 ,  of EUROFER and 

 
 ,  of EUROFER and 

 
 , t of 

EUROFER  
  of EUROFER 

and  
 

  of EUROFER 

Kind regards and have a nice day!!! 
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Dear  

Due to unforeseen commitment on the 
18 February we would like to postpone 
the meeting scheduled between the 
Executive Vice-President and  
on the 18 Februaryat 10:00 to the 2 
March 2020 at 17:30 till 18:00. 
  
Please accept our apologize for the 
inconvenience. I would like to ask you to 
let us know as soon as possible if this 
new slot is suitable for you. 
  
  
Please note that we do not intend to 
communicate actively on the content of 
this meeting but might publish the 
meeting on the Commissioner's website. 
For this reason please let us know if you 
do not wish to have this meeting 
published. 
  
With kind regards, 
  

 
Assistant  
  

 
European Commission 
Cabinet of Executive Vice President Margrethe Vestager 
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. 
  

 (CAB-VESTAGER) 
  

Sent: Monday, January 27, 2020 11:03 AM 
To: urofer.be 
Cc:  

 
CAB-VESTAGER) 

 
Subject: Meeting with CEOs of Steel industry 
Importance: High 
  

Dear  

  
We will need to receive the following 
details: full name, nationality, date of 
birth and either a passport or an ID 
number of all the meeting participants in 
order to ensure a smooth reception 
upon arrival in the Berlaymont building. 
  
I would be grateful if you could also let 
me know the titles of all participants, 
and as well as the organisation or 
employer they represent. 
  
With kind regards, 
  

 
Assistant to Nele Eichhorn  

 
  

 
European Commission 
Cabinet of Executive Vice President Margrethe Vestager 
B

 
 

 

We would like to highlight that for reasons of 
public transparency, Members of the Commission 
and their Cabinets only meet organisations or self-
employed individuals that are registered in the 
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EU's Transparency Register (see here: 
http://ec.europa.eu/transparencyregister).  
I would invite you to register if you have not yet 
done so, and send us your registration number if 
you wish to request a meeting. 
  

  

From:  
@eurofer.be>  

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2020 3:32 PM 
To:  
< @ec.europa.eu> 
Subject: Re: Meeting with CEOs of Steel industry 
  

Dear

First of all, I wish you and your family all the 
best for this new year 2020!!! 

I am pleased to confirm the meeting of the 
CEOs of the European steel industry with 
Commissioner Vestager on 18 February at 
10hrs. 

Please accept my apologies for the late answer. 

Best regards, 

 

 

12-19 à 11:30, 
@ec.europa.eu a écrit : 

Dear Ms , 
  
Executive Vice-President Margrethe 
Vestager will be glad to have a 
meeting with the CEO’s of the 
European Steel Industry. 
  



8

I am pleased to be able to offer a 
slot  on the 18th February  around 
10:00 am. 
  
I would appreciate you letting us 
know at your earliest convenience if 
this is suitable for you. 
  
Should you have further questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
  
  

 
  
Cabinet Assistant 
  

 
EUROPEAN COMMISSION 
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